
 

17 November 2017 

Dear Parents,  

Another lovely week in school and thank you for your support with today’s Children in 

Need appeal which raised £170, and a super Assembly from the Young Oaks. In this 

week’s newsletter I would like to share with you information to help with preparations 

for Christmas. As you can see we have a lot of excitement planned. 

Monday 20th November – Tickets for reception nativity will be available. To start with 

there are two per family at a cost of £2 each, which goes towards new costumes for 

the play.  Seats are unallocated for this event but if you have any special requirements, 

please do not hesitate to see the office. A reminder that performances are on the 18th   

December at 2pm & 19th December at 9:30am & 2pm. 

Tuesday 21st November  – M&M productions will be performing Cinderella for 

the whole school - this is a Christmas present from the Friends of Chacewater School.   

Friday 1st December – Christmas jumper day and donations for the Christmas fayre. 

Friday 8th December – Christmas Fayre – starts at 2pm – school will finish early that 

day, but we can look after your children till 3:15pm. NB–Yr 3 children will be taking 

part in a competition at Richard Lander that day, so will return to school for 3pm.  

Wednesday 13th December – a wonderful Christmas surprise for the children and 

Christmas lunch.  

Thursday 14th December – Christingle at Church 6pm all of KS 2 to attend. (No tickets 

required)   

Wednesday 20th December – Victorian Christmas KS 2 & break up for Christmas.  

Have a great weekend,      Mr Gould  

 

PGL Camp payments – Letter to follow next week with a payment plan, or feel 

free to call in to make payments at the office anytime. 



Parent Forum - met yesterday. The full minutes will be put on the school 

website but the key points are: 

- Please can all school uniform be named and can you check if you have any uniform 

which is not your child’s at home as some has gone missing. 

- Medical appointments – emergency dentists, doctors and any hospital 

appointments are marked as an authorised absence in school. However, routine 

dentist and optician appointments must not be made in school time please.  

- Music lessons offered through the school are currently 

Guitar/Keyboard/Woodwind and Drums. If you are interested in any of these 

please go through the school office. If your child is interested in learning any 

other instrument we do not offer, we can try to source a teacher for you.  

- School clubs – a reminder that if children sign up for a club they must attend 

and must inform the staff member if they are not coming. We have had a few 

safeguarding incidents over the past few weeks relating to this where children 

should have been in a club and were not.  

- Donations – we are very aware that a lot of requests for donations have gone out 

recently.  We try our best to ensure these are spread out through the year.  

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – ACORNS  

  

Reacher Award Winners 

 
Bailey,Jago,Ted,Isla,Alfie,Ella,Jacob,Harley,Jasmine,Jago,Holly&Dylan. 

  

Diary Dates 2017/2018 Academic Year 

24th November 

30th November  

Buds Parent Assembly  

Movie night (donations for fayre) 

1st December 

1st December  

Acorns Parent Assembly, & PTA coffee mtg 

Christmas jumper day (donations for fayre) 

8th December at 2pm  School Christmas Fayre  

13th December  Christmas Dinner for pupils 

14th December at 6pm  KS 2 Christingle  

18th at 2pm 19th December at 9:30am & 2pm  Reception and KS 1 Nativity  

21st  December to 3rd January 2018 

18th January 3.15pm  

9th February 3.15pm 

16th March 3.15pm 

27th April 3.15pm 

14th May w/c  

25th May 3.15pm 

22nd June 

23rd & 24th July 2018  

Christmas Holidays 

Yr 4 Cake sale 

Yr 3 Cake sale 

Yr 2 Cake sale 

Yr 1 Cake sale 

KS 2 SATS week 

Reception Class  Cake sale 

Summer Fair 

Inset Days 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


